
 

 

          TRUMANSBURG ROTARY MEETING MINUTES FOR 

4/23/15 

 

                                                         

                                                                                                                       
                                                                                                            

 

President Mark opened the meeting by introducing the guests; Lauren and Matthew Curtis (Ben 

Curtis’ daughter and grandson), Shirley Brown and Carol Sutherland. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark announced that Ben Guthrie needs to step down as treasurer and Kathleen Overbaugh said she 

will talk to Ben about the position. 

 

All things are a go for this Saturday’s BBQ with Big Friends/Little Friends. 

 

The Supermarket Sweeps was a success. The winner, Josh Harben, told us that he was giving the 

food he collected to the Trumansburg Food Pantry. We made a profit of $650!! 

 
 

A motion was made to donate $1000 to the Trumansburg Food Pantry and passed. 

 

A motion was made to donate $1000 to the Robotics Club and failed. 

 

A report on the District Assembly was made. Ben C. presided over the Grants Management seminar 

and stated that it was a success. Ben also stated that if we want to apply for a Community Grant, the 

deadline is May 31st. Char will look into the library and see what their needs are. Bill stated that 

Cayuga Nature Center needed insulation. These were just a few ideas that were discussed. 

Zoren and Shelly discussed the Youth Exchange seminar they presided over and said there are 

many clubs out there that are struggling to host students. 

 

Ben C. is waiting for the Dryden club to decide on coming down and using the new bowling lanes 

for our bowling challenge. 

Dinner Schedule 
4/30/15 Bullock/Bullock 

5/7/15  Guthrie/Guy-Sell  

5/14/15 Haine/Jimenez 

5/21/15 Kain/Starkweather  

 

           Speaker Schedule 
4/30/15 Z. Bullock 

5/7/15  Club Assembly 

4/16/15 Curtis 

4/23/15 Club Assembly 

 



 

 

We were reminded that the time is close for Foundation giving and we agreed as a club to have 

100% participation in giving to the Foundation. 

 

Ben C. also reminded us that the golf tournament is July 10th. 

 

Andy gave her presentation on her home country, Mexico. It was an interesting presentation. 

 

Lennart said he had a good week and went to Albany but not good weather for golf. 

 

 

 

 
 
 

HAPPY DOLLARS 
 

$1 from Ben C.  because he was glad that Lauren and 

Matthew were at the meeting. 

$1 from Kathleen for how beautiful last weekend was. 

$1 from Bill for Safety Day at work. 

$1 from Peggy for the nice long article in the Ithaca 

Times about our Supermarket Sweeps. 

 



 

 

 

Saturday, May 16th Community Yard Sale BBQ  

Friday, July 10th Trumansburg Rotary Golf Tournament  

 

 

 

FOUR WAY TEST  

1. Is it the truth? 

 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

 

3. Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

 

4. Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

 

 

 

                                       Germany           Mexico                                    


